
Toy Drive for Children of Our
Laid Off Brothers and Sisters
Local 100 is conducting a toy drive for the children of laid off transit
workers.

To help, please drop off an unwrapped toy suitable for children from newborn to 12
years old at your work location between Monday, December 13 and
Monday, December 20. 

We will make pick-ups from all locations on the 21st.

They will be distributed to families of laid off workers on Decem-
ber 23, 2010 on the 5th floor at the union hall (80 West End Av-
enue). 

Happy Holidays to
Our TWU Family

For more information call 
Marvin Holland 646-489-8965, or
Sabrina Greenwood 646-221-9348


